
The Irish Insider 

Register NOW for the 2014-15 School Year 

Mark your calendars 
and plan on attending 
our 18th Annual Irish 
Auction! This event is 
one of our largest 
fundraisers for the 
school. Like last year, 
the event is being 
held at the Pullman 
Plaza Hotel but in the 
Patio Room.  Our 

evening will begin at 
7pm and tickets are 
$30 per person or 
$50 per couple. 
This includes an 
open bar and heavy 
hors d’oeuvres. We 
will have a DJ, 
dancing, door 
prizes, tips, as well 
as silent and live 

auction items! 
Don’t miss out on 
the fun! 
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Important Dates: 

March 14 End of 3rd Nine Weeks 

March 17-21 Spring Break 

April 3 Blood Drive 

April 5 Irish Auction 

April 17 Holy Thursday; Half Day 

April 18 Good Friday; No School 

April 22-23 No School; Teachers 

at NCEA Convention 

May 3 Prom 

May 9 Golf Scramble 

May 12 Sports Banquet 

May 15 Senior Class Dinner 

May 23 Exams; Noon Dismissal 

May 26 Memorial Day; No School 

May 27–28 Exams; Half Day 

May 29 Exams; Half Day; 

Baccalaureate Mass 

May 30 Make-up Exams; 

Graduation 

May 31 Irish Legends Hall of Fame 

Legacy Gala 

Irish Auction is April 5th . . .  
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It’s that 
time of year! 
Registration 
for the next 
school year 
began on 
Monday, 
February 

24th and will run 
through Tuesday, April 
15th. Registration 
during the last quarter 
of each school year is 
very important so we 
can make adjustments 
in our faculty and class 
sizes. This ensures 
that we continue to 

provide the best 
education here at St. 
Joseph’s!  
Parents, please talk 
with your child(ren) 
and look at the 
classes we offer and 
discuss a tentative 
schedule with them. 
You can find our dual 
credit options and  
graduation 
requirements under 
the Academics tab on 
our website. You can 
also see our extended 
curriculum, such as 
West Virginia Virtual 

School and Online 
College Courses in 
High Schools, 
which is different 
from dual credit. 
If you have any 
questions, please 
contact Mrs. 
Appell. 

Don’t forget to 
register by April 
15th to avoid 
paying an 
additional $50 in 
registration fees.       



Attention Alumni!   

We want to hear from you 
and let everyone know how 
you are doing!  Contact the 
school and let us know so we 
can put your achievements 
on our website, Facebook 
page and in our newsletters!   

1971 graduate, Mike 
Woelfel is running for the 
West Virginia State 
Senate. 

 

 

 

 

SENIORS! 

Graduation is 
almost here!      

Do you have your 
service hours 
completed? 

Spring Sports 

Spring is in the air, FINALLY!  
For schedules and more 
information on the following 
sports, please visit our athletics 
page on our website at 
www.stjosephhs.org: 

Tennis - Coach Dave Neff 

Softball - Coach Carol Gale 

Baseball - Coach Dave Jenkins 

Track - Coach TBD . . .  

If these 
walls could 
talk. . . 
Since 1924, 
St. Joseph 
Central 
Catholic 
High 

School has been graduating 
some of our community’s 
business leaders, as well as 
financial supporters. To 

honor those that give 
back to our school with 
their time and talents, we 
will host our Inaugural 
Irish Legends Hall of 
Fame Legacy Gala on 
Saturday, May 31st at 
the Marshall University 
Foundation Hall beginning 
at 6pm. Tickets are $75 
per person and are on sale 
now. Dinner will be 

prepared by 21 at the 
Frederick. This year’s 
Honorees are: Mr. Robert J. 
Moss, Jr., Class of 1941; Dr. 
Leo Fleckenstein, Class of 
1951; Mr. Richard Muth, 
Class of 1963; Mr. Thomas 
Houvouras, Class of 1966; 
Mr. Michael Woelfel, Class 
of 1970 and Mr. Patrick 
Reger, Class of 1978.  

Irish Legends Hall of Fame Legacy Gala  

Alumni in the News 
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Student Council hosted a 
Valentine’s Dance to raise 
funds for the annual Mildred 
Tomlinson Perseverance 
Scholarship, which is given to 
a graduating senior. Donations 
towards this fund, along with 
club fundraising projects, 
help to perpetuate this 
scholarship in memory of Mrs. 
Tomlinson, who was a long-
time advisor of the Student 
Council. They will also be 
hosting their semi-annual 
blood drive with the 
American Red Cross on April 
3rd from 9am - 2pm. 

Key Club collected used 
DVDs, books, board games 
and magazines for the 
Heritage Center. They also 
had a bake sale to raise 

money for District 
Convention which will be 
held at the end of March. 
On March 4, the club will 
host a PB and J, which is a 
meeting for parents and 
other adults to learn about 
Kiwanis. They are also 
planning a Prep, Boys and 
Girls basketball game to 
raise money for UNICEF.   

Venturing Crew went skiing 
at Winterplace on February 
23rd. 

Archery Team will be 
participating in a 
tournament March 8th at 
Cabell Midland High School. 

Latin Club will be taking a 
field trip to see the movie, 
“Pompeii” during the month 
of March.  

National Honor Society 

raised over $500 by 
selling McDonald’s 
McSavings Cards. The 
club will decide on an item 
to purchase from Heifer 
International. 

Pro-Life Ministry hosted 
their third quarter Pro-
Life Birthday party in 
February.  

National Jr. Honor 

Society will continue to 
collect money for “Pennies 
for Patients,” which is 
given to the Leukemia & 
Lymphoma Society. The 
club has participated in 
this event for 10 years 
and has collected over 
$4,000 for this cause. 

 

Club News. . .  

If you have not purchased a 
yearbook for this school 
year, do it NOW! You can 
purchase them online at 
jostensyearbooks.com or you 
can place an order with a 
credit card with Mrs. Popp 
for $35. To date, we have 
only sold 40 yearbooks. The 
cost to print a yearbook is 

$70 with the difference being 
made up from ad sales and the 
school paying the balance. Due 
to the lack of sales, this may 
be our last yearbook. Please 
support the yearbook staff by 
purchasing a copy today and/
or an ad. It would be a shame 
to discontinue this 80 year 
tradition! 

Purchase your 2013-14 Yearbook TODAY! 

Save the date! 

Our 5th Annual 

Golf Scramble 

is coming up on 

May 9th at 

Diamond Links! 
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Shout Outs! 

Congratulations to Kara Jeffrey who has committed to                         
play soccer at West Virginia Tech 

Congratulations to the following who have recently committed to 
play basketball in college: Asia Petitte - University of Evansville; 

Josh Perkins - Gonzaga; and, Jalen Lindsey - Providence 

Congratulations to Huntington Prep Coach, Rob Fulford and his wife 
Stephanie, on the birth of their daughter, Brooklyn Hope 

Congratulations to the following winners of this year’s Scottish 
Rite of Free Masonry Americanism contest: first place Lauren 

Ballejos ($200); second place JaQuan Lyle ($150) and third place 
Vincent Mays ($100)       

 

St. Joseph Central 

Catholic High 

600 13th Street 
Huntington, WV 25701 

Like us on Facebook! 

Phone:  304-525-5096 
 

We’re on the web! 

www.stjosephhs.org 
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Our Mission is to educate the body, mind and soul in the Catholic tradition and to provide a safe                               
environment in which our students can be productive members of society. 


